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	Authority to Travel To and From Workplace and to Client Sites

To Whom It May Concern:
The purpose of this letter is to inform the reader that ________ is considered by the Department of Homeland Security’s Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) to be in a “critical infrastructure industry,” and, therefore, its workers are considered “essential critical infrastructure workers.” See CISA’s Guidance on the Essential Critical Infrastructure Workforce: Ensuring Community and National Resilience in COVID-19 Response, Version 1.1 (March 23, 2020).  According to CISA, “The list of essential workers should be considered by state and local government officials as those with prioritized need for access and re-entry into, out of, and through areas where shelter-in-place, quarantine, cordons, and restricted areas [have been imposed].”  See https://www.cisa.gov/identifying-critical-infrastructure-during-covid-19.  Additionally, ___________ has been exempted from the “Statewide Stay at Home Order” by Governor John Bell Edwards, Proclamation Number 33JBE 2020, issued on March 22, 2020.  ____________ operations are being performed in accordance with all applicable safety directives and guidances, and by essential personnel, including the bearer of this letter.
Therefore, in accordance with CISA guidance and Governor Edwards’ Order and Clarification, please allow the bearer of this letter to travel to and from _________’s principal places of business and client locations in order to ensure critical infrastructure functioning is not degraded during the nation’s COVID-19 response.
Sincerely,
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